
IARGMN Rider’s Group 

Meeting Date: 6/8/2019 

Meeting Location: Simply Street Bikes 

Eden Prairie, MN 

  

1. Welcome Group – Introduction (Director of Media Communications) 

a. Board Members: 

i. Bill Fogel – President 

ii. Levi Watkins – Vice President  

iii. Carrie Fogel – Treasurer  

iv. David Gooselaw – Assoc. Treasurer (Absent) 

v. Sally Farah – Membership  

vi. John Koury – Road Guard 

vii. Scott Brambilla – Digital Media/Communications 

2. John Koury as asked if there was enough for a quorum and he affirmed 

3. Alix from SSB 

a. Excited to host meetings 

b. Says they host more rides than anywhere in the Twin Cities (Dealerships) 

c. Upcoming Rides 

i. July 14th – Custom Build Show 

ii. August – V-Twin Day 

iii. September 9th – Veteran’s Ride 

4. Meeting Minutes from April 13th Meeting Read and Accepted 

5. Treasurer’s Report  

a. Previous Account Balance:  $7118.28 

b. In:    $0 

c. Out:     $90.85 

d. Current Balance  $7027.43 

e. Treasurer’s Report Accepted by membership 

6. Road Guard – John Koury 

a. 1st Ride tomorrow (June 9, 2019) 

b. June 16th – No Ride Planned 

c. June 23rd – Ride to Honor WW2 Vet 

d. June 28-30 – Wisconsin Dells Ride 

e. Asked for additional Road Guards for Syd’s Angels: Biker’s Against Bullies ride on June 29th 

7. Membership – Sally Farah 

a. New Member – Ed Serrels 

8. New Business 

a. Ryan with RVS Performance is now an Arc Audio and Hertz Audio dealer 

i. Scott’s Bike will become a guinea pig for audio 

ii. All IARG members will receive a 20% discount on all audio equipment (exception 

currently is Hertz Audio until more information is known) 

iii. Dyno is not up and running at this time but will be running soon for custom tuning 

b. Custom wraps are available through a shop called Blackfire Designs in Farmington, MN – they 

also offer paint restoration and ceramic coatings. 

c. Scott Hanson talked about headsets that are cheaper than Sena 

d. Motoprimo in Lakeville is currently scheduled to open Indian towards the end of July – we are 

currently shooting for our August meeting to be held there 



e. John Koury thanked D.J. for all the work on the IARG shirts 

f. Ernie updated the group on his work on his 1940’s sidecar bike – also informed the group that 

his nephew is hand painting the mural on his garage 

9. Meeting Adjourned 


